


left by staff. Residents end up spending hours of our time picking up waste from the street 
so that our streets are clean, and our children do not see, or risk contamination from the 
total lack of waste management from the care homes. An increase in beds would result in 
even more waste that is not properly managed or stored.  

4. The current property on 7 Belvedere Road is split into three residential dwellings, all 
affordable homes, something in very short supply in the area. As we are all aware, there is a 
housing crisis in Bristol, demonstrated by the increasing use of the downs by van dwellers 
unable to enter the housing market/rent in the area due to a lack of affordable homes. I 
would urge planning developers to prevent the over intensification of business use in an 
area that should be retained for residential use. 

  
I am unsure of your procedures but would appreciate acknowledgement of this submission and an 
understanding of how we will hear of the outcome of the application. I would also like to request 
that if PINS is minded to approve this application, then may you consider holding a hearing where I 
and other residents can attend in person to present our statements and experiences. 
  
Kind Regards 
Maria O'Callaghan 

 

 




